
  

DAILY BULLETIN 
Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                             February 11, 2014 

 

Lunch News 
 
Tuesday:  Cheese Quesadillas 
Wednesday:  Corn Dog 
Thursday:  Crispy Fish Sandwich 
Friday:  Chicken Tender Salad 
 

Miscellaneous 
 
Yearbook Payment Envelopes:  You all should have received a large manila envelope with your name 
on it.  This envelope is your Yearbook Payment Envelope.  If you’d like to purchase a yearbook, please fill 
out the envelope, enclose your $20.00 and return to first hour by February 28.  If you miss this 
opportunity, you can purchase a yearbook on the last day of school for a slightly higher price.   
*Please note:  This is a new procedure this year.  You did not purchase a yearbook with registration.  This 
is your first opportunity to purchase one.   
 
Scholastic Bowl News:  Our first Scholastic Bowl meet for the season will be at home on Thursday, 
February 13.  We will have mandatory practice before school starting at 7:30 tomorrow. 
 
Volleyball Concession Workers Needed:  Please note schedules below.  We need concession workers 
for the last 2, home VB games.  If you’re interested in either 2/13 or 2/27, please let the office know.  The 
last two games are 6, 7, & 8 VB.  Thanks in advance for your help!!! 
We also need Event Coordinators for the last three home games.  Student Council members need to see 
Mrs. Snow in the office if you’re interested. 
 
Yearbook Group Pics:  Tomorrow, February 12, the photographers will be here to take some group 
pictures for the yearbook. The groups having photos taken are all three VB teams, Beta Club, Literary, Art 
Club, Scholastic Bowl, Musical Theater, and Boppin’ Bee Bees.  
Schedule: 
2:00:  Beta Club 
2:10:  Literary Participants 
2:20:  Art Club 
2:30:  Scholastic Bowl 
2:35:  Musical Theater 
2:40:  Boppin’ Bee Bees 
2:45:  All three VB teams with individual shots to follow 
Volleyball team members will be given a picture packet by their coaches.  These will need to be filled out, 
money enclosed and brought on February 12.  You’ll hand it to the photographer. 
 
Happy Adds:  The Sangamon County Jr. High Schoolmasters’ County VB Tournament will be held on 
February 22-24, followed by the County Spelling Bee on February 26 and the SEMA Solo and Ensemble 
Contest on March 1.  For each event a professional program is distributed free of charge to all spectators.  
The programs feature information on the event including rosters and event schedule.  In addition, you will 
find ads from business sponsors.  Parents, families and friends will also have the opportunity to place a 
“Happy Ad” in the program to wish participants good luck in the event(s) that they have worked so hard to 
prepare for.  Each participant will be receiving “Happy Ad” information forms from their coach or sponsor.  
Forms are also available at the website:  www.mcqualityeducserv.com .  You will receive a discount on 
your “Happy Ad by going to the website and submitting your “Happy Ad” payment through the PayPal link.  
Don't delay, submit your "Happy Ad" form today. 
Please Note:  This Thursday is the deadline for County VB Happy Ads!!! 
 
After Prom Fundraiser:  The Presidents Day Twilight Bowling fundraiser will be THIS Sunday February 
16, from 9:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. at Strike and Spare WEST!!! $15 to bowl for 2 hours and have your 



  

name entered to win door prizes!"  For questions please call Laura Horton at 494-3331 
*Buy your tickets from Mrs. Horton during wrap up to enter your name to win door prizes! 
(Address of Strike and Spare West:  2660 W Lawrence Ave, Springfield) 
 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed. 

Fine Arts News 

Solo and Ensemble Students: Please check with your parents about staying after school to rehearse! 

Performing for the class will start happening NEXT WEEK. 

 

Solo and Ensemble Students:  Would you like to have a "Happy Ad" in this year's Solo and Ensemble 

Contest program? A professional program is being prepared that will be distributed free to all spectators.  

The program will feature contest information and schedule, ads from business sponsors and “Happy 

Ads”.  The “Happy Ads” are a way for parents, family, friends and staff members to wish participants good 

luck.  See Mrs. Cole or Mr. Muskopf if you would like a form.  You need to this by the end of the week.   

 

Art:  NO Art Club Today!!!! 

 

Sports News 

HOME GAME SCHEDULE 
 
Date Time Event Event 

Coordinator 
Tickets Clock Book Concession 

Workers 
Adult 
Supervisor 

2/13/2014 5:00 
p.m. 

VB (6, 
7, & 8) 

 M. 
Davidso
n 

 G. McCall  Kaitlyn 
Phillips 

2/27/2014 5:00 
p.m. 

VB (6, 
7, & 8) 

 C. 
Beetle 

D. 
McQuality 

G. McCall  Kaitlyn 
Phillips 

 
JH Boys Basketball: Congratulations to the 8th grade boys’ basketball team on winning their Regional 

Championship last night against Athens!  Great job boys!  The team will play Quincy Blessed Sacrament 

for the Sectional title on Wednesday night at 6:00pm in Pittsfield.  Practice today from 3:30-5:30pm.  

 

6
th

 Grade Boys’ Basketball:  Game tonight @ Auburn. Game time is 6:15pm, bus time is 5pm. The 

game will be played in the old high school gym.  

 

Volleyball: The 7th and 8th grade teams played two great matches against Springfield Washington.  Way 

to go ladies!  All three teams take on North Mac.  Bus time is 3:45.   Good luck!  

 

Location of upcoming events:   

2/11 JH VB at North Mac with 6th at 5:00 - played at the MS in Girard 

2/11 6th B BK at 6:15 at Auburn - this will be played in the high school in their older gym 

 

Williamsville Summer League:  We have registration forms in the office for the Williamsville Baseball 

League.  Signups are 9:00 to 11:30 at the Illini Bank in Sherman this Saturday. 



  

Have a Great Day!!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


